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Book Fair 

 

The Book Fair at Parents Evening was a big success and we made £750 to spend on 

books. The Literacy Leaders have chosen books and they are now been ordered.  

 

We plan to do this annually at the second Parents Evening.  

 

 

Athletics 

 

Selected P6s and P7s competed at the Glasgow Athletics Event at Nethercraigs this 

week. We did very well!  

Gold – P6 boys shot put 

Sliver – P7 girls 600m 

Bronze – P6 girls 100m 

Silver – P7 girls relay 

Bronze – P6 boys relay 

Bronze – P6 girls relay 

Bronze – overall team performance 

 

 

City of Dance Finals  

 

Following our success in the regional heats the Cardee Dancers performed last week 

in the City of Dance Final at the Royal Concert Hall.  

The girls all were amazing and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. 

 

 

Trip to Hampden  

  

P3, P4/3 and P6s are all going to Hampden this Thursday to watch the Scotland Team 

train prior to their departure for Germany.  

 

 

If you were an Engineer What Would You Do?  

 

P5, P6 and P7 took part in this project and all children who participated received an 

award. Many of our pupils received an award with Distinction and 6 pupils were short 

listed to be judged by Engineers from around the World! 

 

Classes for next session 

 

We hope to have these out with information about meet the teacher early next week. 

We will be down to 10 classes next year and, as always, a number of composite 

classes.  

 


